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This week’s activities: 
 

It’s a quiet week… 
 

Tuesday, June 6, Dairy Queen 
gospel jam after dinner. 

Susan 

Dream Night  

at the Zoo 

Hope House residents gather around the kitchen is-

land to say goodbye to Jasmine, far left, who is off to 

work at camp for the summer. 

Terry McNeese got a surprise visit 
from her brother, Tommy, who 
was in Chattanooga for the Iron-
man race. 

Thank you to Bruce and Carol Bishop for a 

fun day at the Signal Mountain Memorial 

Day Barbecue!!  

Reminder:  Please respect the 
needs of others for adequate rest.  
Quiet hours begin at 10:00pm on 
Sunday-Thursday and 11:00pm on 
Friday and Saturday.  Please be 
settled in your room by that time.  
Thank you.  


